
South Central Christian Men's Evangelistic Fellowship 

General Meeting Minutes for 22 May 2017 

Mountain Grove 

Cabool  Sang 3 hymns. 
 
Terry Bowlin brought message – “Sports Theme” 
 
Alan Bates opened the meeting with prayer. 
Johnny gave report on Golf tournament – will be last Saturday in July, 29th. Remember – 
proceeds go to Keith Cunningham Scholarship Fund. 
Brian reminded us that July 1 is deadline for scholarship applications. He had some with 
him. He will email one to Jon, and it will be put on the website. 
Rick Mosher: Basketball Camp starts next week. 
Slabs were poured today for the Basketball court. The water system has been tested, is 
working properly, and water is safe to drink. 
 
Frisbee Golf fliers will be mailed out to each church tomorrow. 
 
Bill asked about church plant update – Barry reported that they are averging 30 members, 
they have had 4 baptisms. Barry will be going there to speak this coming Sunday. 
 
Don reported that Dexter, MO. Is being considered for the next church plant. 
 
Financial report – we are in the black. Report is available on the website. 
 
Members signed a get-well sheet for Doc Pickle. 
 
Rick Mosher closed with prayer. 

Campus House  

Eminence 2 

Houston 3 

Licking 2 

Mansfield 6 

Mt. Grove 15 

Mt. View 4 

Nagle  

Oak hill 7 * 

Plato  

Pomona  

Roby  

Salem 5 

Summersville  

West Plains  

Willow Springs 3 

Winona  
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